Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Revision to Request for Letters of Interest and Qualifications

The Northeast Florida Regional Council has revised two dates associated with the Request for Letters of Interest and Qualifications notice that ran in this publication on December 2, 2016. The date by which questions may be submitted and answers posted has been extended to January 16, 2017. The date by which Letters of Interest and Qualifications must be received has been extended to January 20, 2017. All other terms and conditions of this offering remain in effect. View the original offering here: https://www.flrules.org/gateway/View_Notice.asp?id=18310901.
